
Rights Respecting Schools Award  

 

 

Ashgate Croft School aims to be a school where every aspect of a child is focused on and developed, 

including the area of well-being.  As part of our school’s aims to promote a happy and successful 

school, we have achieved a UNICEF Level 1 Rights Respecting School Award.  

UNICEF is the world’s leading organisation working for children and their rights.  In 1989, 

governments worldwide promised all children the same rights by adopting the UN convention on the 

Rights of the Child (CRC).  These rights are based on what a child needs to survive, grow, participate 

and fulfil their potential. 

Working towards the ‘Rights Respecting Schools’ award (RRSA) has helped to embedded the role of 

‘pupil voice’ in school and helps our pupils to grow into confident, caring and responsible citizens 

both in school and within the wider community.  By learning about their rights; our pupils, your 

children, also learn about the importance of respecting the rights of others. For more information 

visit www.unicef.org.uk/rrsa.  

In June 2015 we gained ‘Recognition of Commitment’ towards becoming a Rights Respecting School.  

In March 2016 we gained the Level 1 Rights Respecting Schools Award. 

 

http://www.unicef.org.uk/rrsa

